
From: Castelli, Matthew
To: Haniewicz, Melissa (Missy)
Cc: Maxwell, Annette
Subject: Closure of RCRA-08-2019-0004
Date: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 2:04:00 PM

Missy,
 
The EPA has decided to close the Administrative Order on Consent (Order) regarding the Ute Indian
Tribe and Ute Tribe Public Works, RCRA-08-2019-0004. The EPA has determined that the
requirements of the Order have been completed.
 
Please indicate this closure on the docket.
 
Thank you,
Matt Castelli
Senior Assistant Regional Counsel
Office of Regional Counsel,  USEPA Region 8
303.312.6491 | castelli.matthew@epa.gov
Schedule: 6:30 am-4 pm, Telework: Tuesday
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